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Last month I mentioned our new “Council Giving Program”.  The first opportunity 
will occur at the October meeting.  Msgr. James P. Swaider, the Dean of Seminari-
ans at the Immaculate Conception Seminary in Huntington, will be speaking about 
the seminarians and the Seminary.  He will be bringing a list of seminarians in need 
financial assistance and support.  This is a perfect time for councils in Nassau 
County to support the Order’s work for vocations and qualify for Supreme’s RSVP 
program. 
 
Chapter programs during September include the Long Island Ducks (September 
16th) and Fishing Trip (September 29th).  The C&B program is sponsoring a golf 
outing at Eisenhower Park (September 8th).  This is a family event.  It will take 
place at the mini-golf center, not the golf course.  I’ve been told there will be a shot-
gun start.  This must be a first for mini golf.  The Board of District Deputies are as-
sisting the Tomorrow’s Hope Foundation with their annual Bike-A-Thon 
(September 22nd).  Tomorrow’s Hope supports Catholic education. See items about 
these events in this newsletter. 
 
The November meeting, which will feature a living rosary to our departed members, 
is in need of a hall to meet.  Due to scheduling conflicts we will not be able to use 
the facilities originally planned.  If any council has a hall or access to a meeting 
space for approximately 100 men for Friday, November 16th, please give me a call 
at 516.379.6476. 
 
At the July meeting, Fr. Victor Darlington, on assignment to Rockville Centre from 
the new Diocese of Uromi in Nigeria, spoke of the difficulties of starting a new Dio-
cese.  If any individual or council wishes to provide financial support please make 
the check out to Fr. Victor Darlington.  Include your name and address so the 
Bishop can acknowledge your gift. I will be collecting the donations.  Please mail 
them to my home at 324 Rose Street, Freeport, NY 11520.  I will pass them on to 
Fr. Victor.  He will be returning to Nigeria in mid September. 
 
I hope to see you all at the September 21st meeting at Bellmore Council.  We will 
be presenting the Chapter budget for 2007-08 for your approval. 
 
Vivat Jesu, 
Jim Bellotti PGK, FDD 

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING SEPTEMBER 21 AT BELLMORE COUNCIL 



Nassau County  
Knights of Columbus 
C&B Fundraiser Event 

In Support of Special Olympics 

Miniature Golf - Eisenhower 
Park 

Entrance Hempstead Turnpike at East Meadow Avenue 
East Meadow, NY 

Saturday, September 8, 2007 
8 am to 10 am 

Golf & Breakfast      $20 Adult            $12 Child 
Breakfast Only   $10 Adult or Child 

 Hole  Sponsorship  $50                50-50 Raffle 
Councils that participate will receive credit towards sales 

of C&B books on a pro-rata basis of their participation 
Contact: 

 
Checks should be made payable to :Nassau Board of District Deputies and mailed to 

Ed Ciulla, 72 Tardy Lane, North Wantagh, NY 11793 

Ed Ciulla 826-9554 Kenny Karchinski 781-8710 

Jim Cioffi             355-0840 Don Dawson 676-8554 

Mike Alliksen 796-6197 Frank Stallone 593-1034 

Memorial Mass and Installation 
Sunday, November 18thSunday, November 18thSunday, November 18thSunday, November 18th    

Our Lady of Peace ChurchOur Lady of Peace ChurchOur Lady of Peace ChurchOur Lady of Peace Church    
Merrick Road, LynbrookMerrick Road, LynbrookMerrick Road, LynbrookMerrick Road, Lynbrook    

    

Installation of Chapter OfficersInstallation of Chapter OfficersInstallation of Chapter OfficersInstallation of Chapter Officers    
follows at St Mary ’ s/Maris Stellafollows at St Mary ’ s/Maris Stellafollows at St Mary ’ s/Maris Stellafollows at St Mary ’ s/Maris Stella    
78 Hempstead Avenue, Lynbrook78 Hempstead Avenue, Lynbrook78 Hempstead Avenue, Lynbrook78 Hempstead Avenue, Lynbrook    

Attention 

Councils and Columbiettes    
Please provide Larry Lombardo a with a list of 

deceased members to be remembered 





Chapter Fishing Trip 
 

 

Our fishing trip 
this year will be 
held on Sept 
29th in Point 
Lookout aboard 
the Princess 
Marie departing 
at 7:00AM.  
The cost will be 
$50 per person. 
The price will 
included rods, tackle, beer & soda. Bring your 
own lunch. There will also be coffee in the morn-
ing. Come and join your brothers for a day of 
fishing and fun. 
 
For reservations call Michael Muirhead @ 516-
608-8460 or Steve Tommony @ 516-775-1074. 

Nassau Chapter Bulletin 
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